City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: Life eyell Garess: 135 Lauss 55.13 PASADENA, CA. 91101

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: Mr. S. August adress: 35842 S. Sierra Madre 31.

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

adress: 259 N. Evolid Ave.; Pasadena, (A 91101

date: 08/11/2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave. Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: Luelyne Llano adress: 370 S. ROOSEVELT AVE. PAS. CA. 91167-5071

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: Aug. 23,2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: Katheyn Koein (KATHRYN KORIN)
adress: P.O.Box 435
da Carrada, CA 91012-0435

8/17/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave. Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alisa Nadjaryan

36 S. Greenwood Ave. ##

Pasadena, CA 91107

Mayor Bill Bogaard cc:

21110

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena. CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

Aug \$ 19,2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard



RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

SM4 CoboS # 11 59 S 5, eyya madre BIV. Pasadena, (AL 91107 cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Man, Jeffries 638 N. Mar Visla Ave, Pasadere CA 9/106

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-19-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Yasadena, Ca. 9110+

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

Aug 21, 2016

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Miles MILES

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

8/21/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JOGNNE JAMANILL

8/21/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

ESPERANZA INIGUEZ 9035 DUANTERD-HUS

S.GABIGO CA 91775

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

PO. Box 601037, Passidera, 1491116

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

<u>Aaron Jenkins</u> 230 S. Oakland Ave, Apt. A, Pasadend, Ca, 91101 (323) 630-2161

8-18-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Frie J. Lucas

Pasadena, 91104

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

1dla Le 627 CHARTER GAK STREET, SOUTH PASAVENA

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

Councilman Steve Haderlin

Stephanie Sales 626-372-7433

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-18-10

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

Jackie Thego 320 El Nido

*B/B/10* 

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Leavy Lotley

2975 Sielle Malle BIVF#1

Pasadone Ca 91/07

Mayor Bill Bogaard cc:

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

813. 606.3320